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I strongly oppose this measure!  Raising fees and taxes to pay for a "transportation " 

measure will only hurt 99% of the states residences and businesses.  Find another 

way to come up with needed funds and quit spending money on light rail, and things 

that if cities want, the can pay for it themselves.  Tax and spend with little to no actual 

accountability is just plain waste.  ODOT can't even manage what they have now, 

giving them more money and more projects is irresponsible.  

 


